
In Remembrance 

Reading from The Book of Remembrance is a cherished tradition at the annual 
meetings of the Episcopal Church Women of the Diocese of North Carolina. 

All churches are invited to submit a list of ECW members and/or ladies in the 
church, whether you have an ECW or not, who have died since the previous 
Annual Meeting (November 2021) for inclusion in The Book of Remembrance. 

If you have a name or names you want enrolled in the book, they must be 
postmarked by Monday, October 31, 2022 in order to be read aloud at our 
virtual Annual Meeting this year. 

A Book of Remembrance enrollment form is offered here. It can also be found in 
the Annual Meeting section of the ECW web site (www.ecw-nc.org). You may 

submit multiple names, but please use a separate form for each name. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE ENROLLMENT 

Send by Monday, October 31, 2022 to: 

Kathryn MacLeod 
508 Transylvania Ave. 

Raleigh, NC 27609 
(919) 787-7012 

kemacle@yahoo.com 

 
PLEASE PRINT 
 
Name as you want it entered in the book: 

_____________________________________________ 
 
Parish and town/city (example: St. Michael’s Episcopal Church, Raleigh): 

_____________________________________________ 
 
Date of death: 

_____________________________________________ 
 
(Copy as necessary) 
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